August 29, 2019
Dear Residents,

As many of you know, we have been diligently moving forward with the re-opening of the golf course.
We are planning to open on Wednesday, September 4. The month of September will be a soft opening
for the 2018-2019 Legacy members of Evergreen, the residents of the Evergreen community, and other
golfers that participate in “group” play at Evergreen. We will not be doing any marketing or advertising
for public play until closer to October 1.

As a thank you for your patience, the 2018-2019 Legacy members will be able to play golf at no charge
during the month of September. Residents and other golfers will be charged a cart fee of $20 for 18-
holes and $10 for 9-holes. We are working to get our phones online and reinstate the Evergreen phone
numbers, but in the interim any requests for tee times may be emailed to Frank Dobbs, Director of Golf
at fdobbs@pga.com.

Further details pertaining to rates for 2019-2020 will be communicated in the coming weeks.

With the approach of Hurricane Dorian and the ever-changing forecast track of Dorian we may have to
delay the opening past Wednesday, September 4. If hurricane or tropical storm force winds are present
at Evergreen there will be clean-up that will have to take place before we can safely open for golfers and
the staff. If Dorian does become an issue, we will communicate any changes to a September 4 opening
as soon as we can.

We look forward to re-opening and meeting all of you. In the meantime, let’s hope Dorian goes away
and if not, everyone be safe.

Regards,
Tim Turpen
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